
MEMORANDUM

To: Mayor and City Council

From: Brent Walker, Parks and Recreation Director  

Date: July 26, 2021

Subject: Approval of Unit Price Contracts for Skilled Trades Vendors

ITEM DESCRIPTION

Approval of unit price contracts with skilled trade vendors on an as-needed basis for park 
operations.  

BACKGROUND

The City recently issued a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) to provide stand by skilled trade services 
such as electrical work, carpentry, plumbing, masonry, etc.

We received six proposals in response to RFQ 21-02 and evaluated each firm based on their 
experience, extent and depth of services and qualifications of proposed personnel. While the 
contractor for welding services did not meet the qualifications for years in business, he has worked 
on previous projects for the City and has shown himself to be a quality vendor. Based on these 
considerations, staff recommends awarding contracts to the following companies for these services:

Capital City Electrical Services-  Electrical

LMI Systems LLC-Electrical

Triscapes – Carpentry/General Contractor, Concrete Sealing, Repair, Landscaping, Masonry

Klein Contracting Corporation – Roofing

Power and Energy Services Inc.- Generator Service

The Good Lord’s Mobile Welding Service –Welding

RECOMMENDED ACTION

Staff recommends award of unit price contracts to the companies as listed. The term of the 
contracts will be for one year with two optional renewals.  
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